
 

 

DALLAS HOUSING AUTHORITY 

Announces the  

OPENING OF WAIT LIST FOR                                                 
HOUSING CHOICE VOUCER (HCV) PROGRAM  

 

The online Pre-Application will be available at www.dhadal.com  beginning at 8:00am on 
July 12, 2016 and will remain available until 5:00pm July 13, 2016.  
 

In order to make the Pre-Application process accessible to all applicants, the Dallas Housing Authority (DHA) will accept  

Pre-Applications  via the following methods: 

 

• Pre-Applications may be completed online at www.dhadal.com beginning July 12, 2016 at 8:00am. 

 
• Pre-Applications may be completed and forwarded by DHA-Approved Referral Agencies for families qualifying for the  

  following preferences: 

 

o Currently or formerly homeless applicants who are ready to move to project or tenant-based 

voucher housing providing permanent supportive housing to the homeless 

o Families involuntarily displaced from their current housing due to governmental action or a federally-designated  

natural disaster 

o Families who qualify for congregate housing and will live in an assisted living facility 

o Families who have been made homeless due to documented domestic violence  

o Individuals graduating from or “aging out” of the foster care program administered by the Texas Department of 

Protective and Regulatory Services 

 

o ONLY Persons with disabilities requiring assistance to complete the Pre-Application, may apply in person:  

              Tuesday July 12, 2016 through Wednesday July 13, 2016, between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm 

              at: 2575 Lone Star Dr., Dallas, TX 75212 

 
DHA will continue to accept Pre-Applications for families qualifying for a preference listed above until otherwise posted. DHA 
reserves the right to close this feature by posting a 24-hour notice on DHA’s website. 

 

A Lottery System will be used to rank all Pre-Applications. Once the lottery is complete, the first 2,500 applications in the 
lottery will be retained and all other applications will be discarded.  Notification will be posted online for those applicants/Pre-
Applications retained, informing them of their status and order on the waiting list. In addition, applicants/Pre-Applications that 
are selected for the lottery will automatically expire after eighteen (18) months; applicants must re-apply when the wait list is 
made available.     

 

For more information, please see Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) at www.dhadal.com. 

 

DHA is a Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity Agency 
 Individuals with disabilities may contact the 504/ADA Coordinator at 214.951.8348,  

TTY 1.800.735.2989 and 214.951.8367 or 504ADA@dhadal.com 
 

 

http://www.dhadal.com/

